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Project information is also available online at 
www.CFLRoads.com.

Search by the FPID number (991900-4).

PUBLIC HEARING

E. Colonial Drive (State Road (S.R.) 50) at Sherman Street – Median Modification

Persons with disabilities who require accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act or persons who require translation services
(free of charge) should contact Kelly Hiden, public involvement coordinator, by phone at 407-508-0839, or via email at kelly@valerin-
group.com at least seven (7) days prior to the meeting. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact us by using the Florida Relay
Service, 1-800-955-8771 (TDD) or 1-800-955-8770 (Voice).

Date:
Tuesday, April 2, 2019

Time:
5 p.m. – Open House
6 p.m. – Formal Presentation and     

Comments

Location:
Family Christian Academy/
Genesis Church
15060 Old Cheney Hwy.
Orlando, FL 32828



April 2, 2019

East Colonial Drive (State Road (S.R.) 50) at Sherman Street
Orange County
Safety Improvements - Median Modification

Dave Mixon
Florida Department of Transportation
719 South Woodland Boulevard, MS 562
DeLand, FL 32720

Ph: 386-943-5DOT

Email: Dave.Mixon@dot.state.fl.us

CONTACT INFORMATION

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin,
age, sex, religion, disability or family status. Persons wishing to express their
concerns relative to FDOT compliance with Title VI may do so by contacting
Jennifer Smith, FDOT District Five Title VI Coordinator via email at
Jennifer.Smith2@dot.state.fl.us.

A court reporter will be present to record proceedings, and assist with
comments, as part of the project record. Written comments can be
submitted at the hearing, sent by mail to Dave Mixon, at the address shown
to the right, no later than Friday, April 12, 2019. All written and oral
comments will become part of the project’s public record.

JOIN US FOR A PUBLIC HEARING ON TUESDAY, April 2, 2019
Family Christian Academy/Genesis Church
15060 Old Cheney Hwy., Orlando, FL 32828

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is proposing to improve safety and traffic operations on East
Colonial Drive (State Road (S.R.) 50) at the intersection with Sherman Street. A Signal Warrant Study was
conducted at this location in November 2018. It was determined that a traffic signal was not warranted, but it was
recommended that the full median opening be modified to a directional opening. This will allow westbound
vehicles to still turn left onto Sherman Street, but will only allow right turns out of Sherman Street onto East
Colonial Drive as shown below. This modification improves safety in the area by reducing the number of conflict
points at this location.

PROPOSED IMPROVEMENT

Financial Project Identification (FPID) No.: 991900-4
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One of the most important responsibilities of the FDOT is to ensure that the design of each state road properly
balances access and mobility. Access Management is the planning and control of the location, spacing, design
and operation of driveways, median openings and street connections to a roadway. Access Management
designates where and how vehicles enter and exit a roadway, helps protect public investment in roadways and
improves public safety by preserving mobility, reducing delays and minimizing crashes

Westbound
Directional Opening




